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1st February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that we will not be sending out the Year 10 snapshot report due to 

be issued on the 12th February. We have made this decision based on the following: 

 

 Year 10 received a snapshot report on the 17th December 

 Due to the Covid lockdown, students have only been in school for a very short period 

of time since Christmas. 

Academic tutoring will go ahead on Thursday 25th February and form tutors will feedback on 

your child’s attitude to learning and any positives or concerns raised by subject teachers on 

that day. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during the lockdown 

period. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr Wiles 

Deputy Head Teacher 
 


